
LYNNFIELD PLANNING BOARD MEETING May 11, 2016 

A meeting of the Planning Board was held on Wednesday May 11, 2016 in the former school 
superintendent’s office at Town Hall. Co-Chairman Alan K. Dresios called the meeting to order 
at 7:00 PM and adjourned at 8:30 PM Present: Co-Chairman Alan K. Dresios, Vice Chairman 
Heather Sievers, Clerk Charles B. Wills and Michael Sheehan, Co-Chairman John Faria was 
absent. Also Present: Michael Walsh 
 
This additional meeting is a working session.  Subdivision and ANR plans are accepted at theses 
as required by Mass. General Law.  
 
1. SCENIC ROAD APPLICATION 
The Board discussed draft application submitted by Dresios.  The discussion included but 
not limited to: cut off date for submittal for a public hearing; signature page for applicant, 
owner and planning board and second page final disposition.  Dresios will e-mail a revised 
application. 
 
2. MASTER PLAN 
The members were provided with a copy of the 2015 Master Plan Strategy Sievers and 
Dresios put together last year.  Sievers stated the State mandates certain items be included 
in the plan.  She recently attended a community engagement seminar. Over the summer 
Sievers would like to meet with heads of boards, ascertain short term and long term goals 
and community engagement.  In the fall conduct forums.  Mrs. Randele will send Sievers, 
Dresios and Sheehan the list of department/board/committee members. 
 
3. RULES AND REGULATIONS 
The members briefly talked about the pros and cons keeping the forms in the book or 
removing them. 
 
4. ITEMS FOR NEXT AGENDA 
Master Plan 
Zoning Map 
Adult Entertainment District, Michael Walsh said he has concerns about the current zoning 
Walsh said he has concerns about the current.  The item will be on the May 25th agenda. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kathy L. Randele, Planning and Land Use Assistant 
 


